
Dear 10th District Legion Riders, 

My name is Brant Moegenburg. I am a member of American Legion Post 240 in Baldwin, 
WI. Some of you have heard by now that we are sponsoring the Remembering Our Fallen 
National Memorial in July 2019. This is a National Traveling Memorial with over 30 
"Tribute Towers" Honoring the Men and Women killed since 9/11 in the War on Terror. 

Please see the attached brochure.

Our Legion Post is asking for the help of local Legion, Legion Auxiliary, VFW's local 
businesses and individuals in sponsoring this Memorial. As a Gold Sponsor, your post 
can "sponsor" a tribute tower for $250 and will receive a laser engraved aluminum plate 
with your posts personalized message. The plate will hang on the tower while on display 
at our Legion post. Any additional funds raised beyond the costs of the towers, and our 
expenses will be donated to help Veterans suffering from PTSD and Military Sexual 
Trauma (MST). 

On December 29th, we are having a fund raiser at our Post as well. We are hosting a 
Chicago Style Blues band, "Reverend Raven and the Chain Smoking Altar Boys". They 
will be playing from 7:30 until 10 pm. Tickets cost $20 and are available at Next 
Generation Auto and the Liquor Haus in Baldwin. 

In addition, we are also asking for the local Posts to participate in a ceremony we will be 
having on Saturday July 13. All of the details are on the brochure. 

Thank you to those Posts which have already contributed. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me at this email address, or my contact information on the 
attached brochure. 

We look forward to your generous donation and help with this event. 

Best Regards, 

Brant
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